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Report on Blood Donation Camp 

To commemorate Shri Bhulabhai Vanmalibhai Patel’s 99th birth anniversary and 3rd 

death anniversary, National Service Scheme at Uka Tarsadia University paid homage 

to Founder Visionary patron by organizing a Mega Blood Donation Camp at Shrimad 

Rajchandra College of Physiotherapy at Uka Tarsadia University Campus on 5th 

December 2019. In keeping with the tradition of paying homage to his missionary 

passion for societal upliftment through educational development, the National Service 

scheme at Uka Tarsadia university organized the Blood Donation Camp in association 

with the HDFC bank of Bardoli with support from Sardar Smarak Blood Bank. 

Students and staff lighten the 99 Diyas in the memory of beloved Bhula Dada. BPKM 

Secretary Mr Kirit Patel, Provost Dr D. R. Shah, NSS  Programme Coordinator Dr 

Gajanan Kalyankar, NSS Programme officers, Directors and Deans of various faculties 

and Student volunteers paid homage to the pious soul by offering flowers and garlands.  

A total of 99 bottles of blood unit were donated by staff and students in the loving 

memory of Bhauladada. Blood donors were awarded a certificate of appreciation by 

‘Sardar Smarak blood Bank Bardoli’ and HDFC Bank Bardoli. The HDFC Bank 

Bardoli branch gifted a water bottle to each donor as a token of appreciation for their 

Nobel cause. Refreshments were provided to the students who were part of the camp. 

One of the students said,” It feels great to participate in the event. I being a rare group 

donor (AB+) felt the urge to donate the blood as it is required by many. Today accidents 

have increased and blood is very much in need for each and every hospital, we students 

don't feel so much responsibility to go to blood banks and donate the blood, therefore 

conducting such events in college would surely make us aware of our health as well as 

the need of blood in this world. The huge words and quotes on the posters had an impact 

on the students, attracted us and made us donate the blood. 

 



 

 

 



 

 


